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Kids Bowl Free Summer Program 

Your student will come home with a flyer containing 
information on how to sign up. You can also visit 
www.kidsbowlfree.com. Follow these steps: 1) Go to the 

website to register each child. 2) Receive the FREE bowling pass every week by 
email. Registered children receive certificates to bowl free games this summer.  

 
Kindergarten Update 
No Kinder classes May 9th-11th. Please use the online scheduler to sign up for 

an appointment with your student’s teacher.  
 

Jump-A-Thon- Friday May 18th 
On the morning of Friday May 18th students will have the opportunity to join 
multiple classes to show off their jumping skills. We had an amazing assembly 

on April 26th highlighting different jump rope skills, let’s see what you have 
been practicing! Thank you to the PTA for the amazing gift of classroom sets of 
jump ropes. This is a great way to stay active and healthy!!! 

 
Parent Satisfaction Survey 

Please let us know how you think we are doing in our charge to educate your 
children at Farnsworth Elementary. Fill out the survey below to share your 
feedback. Survey closes on May 16th. Thank you so much. 

Follow the link HERE 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ParentSatisfaction18 

 

 
UPCOMING: 
9th- 11th- NO Kindergarten classes: Please sing up for an individual 

appointment with our online scheduler located on the website.  

9th- Community Council @ 3pm 

11th-PTA Meeting @ 2pm 
18th-Jump-a-thon!!!!! 

24th-Field Day 

25th- Mobile Food Bank 1:30-2:30*****LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
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